
Professional Standards Committee 
Minutes, April 30, 1996 
 
 
Members present: Beardsley, Block, Potts, Goldstein, Riegsecker, 
Rousslang, Taranovski, Wood 
 
The meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m. The minutes of the previous 
meeting were approved as distributed. 
 
Dean Potts reported to the Committee on a personnel decision that included 
an issue related to the Faculty Code, Chapter IV, Section 5. 
 
The rest of the meeting was devoted to the discussion of a document drafted 
by G. Block, entitled "Reviewing Departmental Criteria and Standards for 
Evaluation." This document analyzed the variety of approaches and 
standards currently in use by individual departments. 
 
Taranovski M/S/P (unanimously) to adopt this document as the basis for 
continuing discussion by the Professional Standards Committee of 
departmental standards and criteria for evaluation. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:55 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
T. Taranovski 


